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Commission to Improve Standards of Conduct,

It is a breath of fresh air to know that you are meeting to discuss recommendations on
campaign finance reform.  This is very needed.  You have an opportunity to make a huge
difference in the future of Hawaii at this crucial time.
As an educator in the State of Hawaii for more than four decades, I assure you that we are
role-models for the next generation.  It is imperative that changes are made now.
1. There is more than enough evidence to insist on change.
2.  I strongly support full public funding for all state and county elections.
3.  Solicitation and acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative session is
disgraceful and must stop.
4.The majority of our Hawaii residents can not compete with large campaign donors.
5. Our government is supposed to be for all the individual residents of Hawaii. Corporations
and Unions should be banned from contributing to campaigns.
The individuals within them can make their personal choices. 
Let's clean it up.  

Mahalo for opening the discussion,
Noreen Dougherty
Kapaa, Kauai
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